From: registrar
Sent: Wednesday, February 6, 2019 12:31 PM

To:

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2018-0305
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, February 4, 2019 7:59 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment -_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2019-02-04

-- Case Number --
EB-2018-0305

-- Name --
Bastien Koert

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Hi,

Reviewing Enbridge's Balance Sheet and Income, the company makes more than enough money to support itself. It's
past time that companies do more and not pass those costs onto the consumers.

It is no longer fair that the various energy boards and government entities simply rubber stamp any proposed rate
increases and stick it to the consumer.

Thanks,
BK

-- Attachment --








